Written Communications
Item #6 Name A(giro
Sheree Kansas X2 ?

Subject: FW: public comments

From: Leah Larrarte <LLarrarte@chulavistaca.gov> On Behalf Of CityClerk

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 9:15 AM

To: Kerry Bigelow <KBigelow@chulavistaca.gov>; Tyshar Turner <tturner@chulavistaca.gov>
Subject: FW: public comments

Please see below.

From: THERESA ACERRO < >

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 7:24 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov>
Subject: public comments

Warning:
External

Email The report for 2019 budget should appear as an attachment in the agenda

especially since it will not be discussed.

Also the preliminary budget on the agenda should be available to the public. There will
obviously be deficits which should not mean cuts in services.Prop P money has been
proposed, but also reserves should be used if necessary since that is what they are for.

Theresa Acerro



